
 
BRADMORE PARISH COUNCIL 

  
 

This Newsletter gives a brief description of the topics discussed at both the Parish meeting on 4th January 2017.  The 
newsletter is also sited on both noticeboards and available on the village website.  The information is given as a 
service to villagers and is believed to be accurate, but will not be verified as such until the next meeting of the Parish 

Council.    

http://www.bradmorevillage.org.uk 
 

 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

Would be carrying out remedial work on the kerb outside the Community Hall for safety 

purposes.  

 

The Parish Council declined to comment on the draft Rural Action Plan (Safer 

 Nottinghamshire Board) as there had been no reported crimes in Bradmore recently.  

 

 The Sustainability and Transformation Plan had now been published.  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/care/health-and-wellbeing/joining-health-and-social-care-

services 

 

The Nottinghamshire Minerals Local Plan had now been submitted and can be viewed at 

www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/mineralslodalplanexamination 

 

Better Broadband for Nottinghamshire – The Engagement Officer would be asked to give a 20 

minute talk at the Annual Parish Meeting. 

 

Information on Flu vaccinations, Homeless strategy survey and the Rushcliffe Listening 

Campaign have been placed on the notice boards and website. 

 

CASUAL VACANCIES 

Two vacancies still exist on the Parish Council.  Please contact the Clerk or a Councillor for further 

information.  

 

FINANCE 

A draft budget was presented which included costs for the village website.  Cllr Colwill agreed to 

circulate an updated website budget prior to the next meeting which could then be incorporated into 

the proposed Parish budget for 2017/2018. 

 

Councillors agreed the appointment of Mr D Dixon as External Examiner for 2017/2018. 

 
PLANNING  (RBC DECISIONS)    

Mr & Mrs H Birch, Proposed storage/workshop bldg (resubmission, Blackcliffe Farmhouse 75 

Loughborough Road, NG11 6PR       REFUSE PERMISSION 

 

Mr B Perkins, Retrospective application for installation of a temporary timber fence 27 Farmer 

Street, NG11 6PE         GRANT PERMISSION 

 

Mr Neil Ramage, Erect car port (in lieu of garage approved on 12/00498/FUL),27 Main Street NG11 

6PB           GRANT PERMISSION 

http://www.bradmorevillage.org.uk/
http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/care/health-and-wellbeing/joining-health-and-social-care-services
http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/care/health-and-wellbeing/joining-health-and-social-care-services
http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/mineralslodalplanexamination


 

VILLAGE EVENTS  

Remembrance Sunday 

The Corps of Drums requested their thanks be passed to the Bradmore community for the great 

reception, refreshments and the collection which raised £102.46 

 

Carol Singing raised a total of £362.23 for the Salvation Army Charity. 

 

Although numbers were reduced, the bad weather failed to discourage many of the walkers on the 

New Year’s Day walk, which was then followed by refreshments in the Spire Room.   

 

The Clerk was asked to produce a list of future events in the village for advertising. 

 

FOOTPATHS 

Footpath report for January is available on the website.  

 

AMENITIES 

Village Tidy Up – Saturday, 4th March 2017.  

 

Cllr Adair volunteered £200 from his Community Support Scheme to pay for the remedial work at 

the side of the north bound bus stop.   The Clerk would ask Streetwise to commence the work. 

 

The Clerk would ask Rushcliffe B.C. to include Bradmore for weed spraying in their next programme. 

 

Dog faeces have been reported along the pavement on Main Street and Loughborough 

Road. Dog owners are reminded of their responsibilities to pick up after their dog. 

  

The Clerk reported that residents had donated plants for the flower bed on the A60 and more would 

be forthcoming in the Spring. 

 

Street cleaning had been carried out in the early morning by Streetwise in March and October last 

year, although the Clerk had requested this be undertaken between 9am and 5pm to avoid parked 

vehicles. 

 

The bush on the grass verge at the north end corner of Farmer Street needs to be trimmed back as 

it was considered to be hindering the vision of motorists. The Clerk would ask for the work to be 

carried out. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A Parish Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 1st March 2017 commencing 7:30 pm in the 

Church Room (subject to additional meetings as necessary). 

 

If you wish to raise any points, please inform a Councillor beforehand, or come to the meeting 

yourself and speak during the open session. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

YOUR  PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 

Reg Adair Forge Cottage, Loughborough  Rd  (Chair)    Tel: 984 7412 

Roger Colwill The Old Mill, Blackcliffe Farm Mews (Vice Chair and Footpath Warden) Tel: 921 6214 

Fiona Cattell  Fircroft, 111 Loughborough Road (Snow Warden)  Tel: 984 2475 

Stella Maxwell  26 Far Street Bradmore      Tel: 984 7928 

Jaqui Nathanson Yorke Farmhouse, 130 Loughborough  Rd                                     Tel: 984 7092 

         

 
Address all correspondence to   
The Clerk, Monica Mills 
“Wynyards, 35 Main Street, Bradmore, Nottingham NG11 6PB 
Tel: 9841 626  Mobile: 07423 018 572 Email: monicann@talktalk.net 

 

Parish Notices are displayed on the official notice boards in Far Street and beside the bus stop 

 
      


